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February 4, 2022 
 

Dear all, 

We apologize for delaying our communications to all of our customers and 
partners. 

Due to the impact of the Covid-19 pandemic on the economy, Reggiani Lighting 
USA Inc has suffered a great deal of disruption to the business.  
Recently, we have had to make many extremely difficult decisions such as laying 
off employees, reducing our staff. 

A formal announcement will be shared next week. 
Thank you for your comprehension, 

Reggiani Lighting USA Inc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


